
CHCNA General Meeting 
February 18, 2020 
 
Board members present: 
Debra Sistrunk, Vice President 
Catherine Wusterhausen, Secretary 
 
7 people were present, including board members. 
 
Meeting called to order by Vice President at 6:30 PM. 
 
Minutes read and approved as read. 
 
Treasurer's report approved. 
 
Reminder that the Association is seeking nominations for the board. 
 
Discussion of dog walking. 
 
Guest speaker from Austin Energy provided information on Austin Energy's solar energy 
program. 
 
Update on the land development code revision process. 
 
Discussion of the need to have a representative to the Austin Neighborhood Council. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:30 pm. 


